
Dear Customer. 

Continuing to trade under the current Covid restrictions has 

prompted us to make the very difficult decision to close the Magpies 

temporarily, during January and February 2021. 

Sunday the 10th January will be our last trading day, and we will 

reopen on Friday the 26th February. 

We thank in advance for your understanding, and we sincerely hope 

to see you very soon after reopening. 

 

Thank you  

Steve, Simon and The Harte and Magpies team 

 

 

 


